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From: Amanda Mitchell-Taverner
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Proposed changes Corangamite
Date: Thursday, 12 April 2018 10:20:21 AM

I do not approve the total loss of the name Corangamite in the Federal naming system.

It is a Geographical name associated with early history of the area surrounding Lake Corangamite - an
aboriginal name that is known and carries a long tradition from earliest settler days - but way back beyond that..

No idea who May Cox was til I read it in your blurb.  Commendable woman I’m sure but  A Swimming teacher
- come on!!!  Being a woman no doubt helps but really!
Corangamite Please.

First we lost the beautiful native name of Barrabool to the prosaic “Surf Coast Shire”
Now you want to take the descriptive Corangamite and change it to “Cox”. 

Come on, keep some charm, history, aboriginal context and character in our elecotorate name.

Very unhappy,

Amanda Mitchell 




